
BOARD OF RECREATION COMMISSIONERS 
March 31, 2016 

 
MEMBERS PRESENT: 
       
 Dan Mahony    Jack Jeffries 

Nancy Smith     Beth Sosidka 
Ken Carberry    Bob Muldowney 
 

 
 
Dan called the meeting to order at 7:30 pm. 
 
MINUTES 
Ken Carberry made a motion, seconded by Jack Jeffries, to approve the minutes of the February 18th, 
2016 meeting. Vote all ayes, motion carried. 
 
SENIOR LUNCHEON 
The Senior Luncheon is set for May 1st, 2016 at the Clinton Firehouse.  The Laskeys will again cater the 
event.  ShopRite will be asked to donate the hanging plants.  Since the A&P has closed we will get ten 
$15 gift cards from both Walmart and ShopRite.  Letters will go out to the Seniors next week. 
 
 
SUMMER RECREATION  
The members approved the fees for Summer Recreation as proposed by Tiffany. 
 
GIRL SCOUT SILVER AWARD 
Nancy did not receive a copy of the Powerpoint from Annalise, nor did she hear anything further from 
Deena Roberts.  The Movie Night is on the Community Center Schedule for Friday, May 13th. 

 
 
REQUESTS FOR THE COMMUNITY CENTER 
The members received a request from James Ward to host an Adult Basketball League that will run from 
June 19th and end in early August.  We will invite those individuals from the Clinton area who are 18 
years or older to compete on a team in a 3 on 3 games style.  We are hoping to secure permission to use 
the indoor basketball court 2 nights per week between 7 pm and 10 pm. 
 
The members discussed the request and agreed to sponsor the event so that it falls under our insurance. 
The players will be notified that in case of injury they will go through their own insurance not ours. 
 
FIELD REQUESTS 
Dan said he has received the regular requests for Lacross and Soccer.  He would like to increase the 
deposit for the bathroom key to $50.  The members did not have a problem with that increase. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 pm.  The next meeting will be held at the Municipal Building on 
Thursday, April 21st, 2016 at 7:30 pm. 
 
 
         Respectfully submitted, 
         Nancy E. Smith 
         Nancy E. Smith, Secretary 
 
 


